SETECTMEN' S MERTING December 4, 1980

Present were Thomas Mansfield, Merrill Todd, Donald Byam and Batiy
Hooper

Jaeveral property owners came in to guestion the amount of their tax
will,

Mr. & Mrs. Burt Enighl came in to ges if the Ordinance of New BEoston
allowed conversion of a one-family dwelling to a two-Tamily dwelling.
The Selectmen said there was no problem providiéd the conversion was no
more than two-family.

A bullding permit was issued to Normand Albert.

Pistols permits were applied for by Frank Jaeger and Normand Albert.

An agent representing Frey Assoelates, Ine. issued a building permit
for the building of an office building to be ereeted on Chestnut Hill R4,
Due to the bullding changing the area frowm residential to comurercial, the

permit wasg turned over to the Board of Adjustment.



